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Do you have a project idea that will support business development in Nunavut? 

 

The Government of Nunavut’s Strategic Investments Program can help Nunavut-based 
businesses, municipal governments and non-profit organizations by investing in projects 
that will develop the territory’s economy. 

 

For more information call toll-free 1-888-975-5999 and ask for your regional Community 
Operations Office of the Department of Economic Development & Transportation. 

 

Or visit www.edt.gov.nu.ca. 
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